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With the invaluable assistance from High Commission of India, Pretoria and 

Consulate General of India Johannesburg, and full cooperation of the Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation of the Kingdom of Eswatini, Nine 

stranded Indians in Eswatini have been repatriated to India in a chartered Vande 

Bharat Mission flight on 25.07.2020 arranged by High Commission of India, Pretoria 

and Consulate General of India, Johannesburg for taking back stranded Indians from 

South Africa. The repatriated persons have reached India safely and are undergoing 

institutional quarantine for seven days. After completion of mandatory quarantine 

period, they will be proceeding to their respective hometowns. 
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